Frodsham Town Council



From:

Hazel Catt

Sent:

05 September 2016 10:58 Frodsham Town Council

To: Subject:

FW: River Weaver

----Original Message----

From: john tackley [mailto

Sent: 02 September 2016 13:03

To: Hazel Catt

Subject: River Weaver

Town Clerk

Frodsham Town Council

Dear Mrs. Catt

I am writing to you in my position as Chair of the River Weaver Navigation Society and our desire to consult with you and your Councillors to create a rapport between our two organisations.

Our aims are to promote the use of the River Weaver and its environs throughout its navigable length, and we have been in existence for almost 20 years.

Some of our achievements during this period include the promotion of Regattas at Winsford (2) and Northwich (1), visit of Royal Naval Coastal Patrol Vessel to Northwich, Moorings survey and improvements, feasibility study of the restoration of Frodsham Lock, milepost survey, and we are currently campaigning to create an Inclined Plane at Winsford to make a navigable connection between the Weaver and the Shropshire Union Canal.

We have slowly developed over the years a very good relationship with Winsford TC and more recently with Northwich TC. We feel that it would be useful if we could have the occasional meeting with some of your Councillors, or some other regular contact to explore items of common interest.

We realise that the original Weaver Navigation route is not quite so close to your Town Centre as Northwich and Winsford, and we are currently very occupied with promoting a further Regatta in Winsford, (17 & 18th Sept.) and another in Northwich next August, but we are most desirous of increasing the use of the whole river, and any boating or other waterway activity that we can jointly promote with you should be of benefit to Frodsham.

Please let me know if you would like to further discuss closer cooperation between us. I look forward to your reply.

Regards

John Tackley Chair RWNS.